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HB 483 is simply an accounting bill that makes public the amount of federal tax payer dollars 
that are being received by organizations that profit from performing abortions.  This information will be 
filed with the Director of the Department of Health and Senior Services and will be open to the 
taxpayers.  Nothing in this bill requires the release of identity or privacy of any public persons, it is 
simply an accounting bill of our federal tax dollars. 

 

Missouri Right to Life supports HB 483 and encourages the committee to do pass this 
transparency act.  

 

 

 

 

 


